
         5th December 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Christmas at Grampian Primary Academy 

December has arrived and we are delighted to share some of the festive 

fun we have planned throughout this incredibly busy month. We look 

forward to celebrating with you at these events.  

Whole School  

Wednesday 20th December - Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper 

Day  

For this special dinner, children will be treated to a festive experience 

with crackers and party hats.  Menu’s are available to view via the Grampian 

website www.grampian.anthemtrust.uk.  To order please visit the SchoolMoney 

app.  The children are also invited to wear their Christmas Jumper for the 

occasion. 

Thursday 21st December – 9.15 am – Achievement Assembly  

Our end of term achievement assembly is a chance to reward our children for 

their hard-work demonstrating the school values: Commitment, Aspiration and 

Nurture.  If your child has been nominated for an award this term, an invite will be 

sent by text message in the week of the assembly. 

 

 Early Years Foundation Stage  

Thursday 14th December – 9.15 am – Christmas Carols & Christmas Crafts 

The Reception and Nursery children are inviting their parents and carers to come 

and join them for some festive singing and Christmas craft.  A letter will be 

sent home this week for parents/carers to reserve their place. 

 

Key Stage 1 

Christmas Performance 

Our Key Stage 1 team are working hard, rehearsing for their upcoming 

Christmas performance: Higgledy Piggledy. We would like to invite Key Stage 1 

parents and carers to join us for the performance. 

• Afternoon Performance: Tuesday 19th December – 2:00pm 

• Morning Performance: Wednesday 20th December – 9:30am 

A letter will be sent home this week for parents to reserve their tickets. 

http://www.grampian.anthemtrust.uk/


 

Key Stage 2 

Monday 18th December - Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6 Stenson Fields  

Church Visit 

Our Key Stage 2 children will be taking part in our annual visit to Stenson Fields 

Church.  After morning registration, the Key Stage 2 children will walk to the 

church where they will enjoy a special Christmas Assembly delivered by our 

friends at Foundation Matters.  The children will walk back to school later that 

morning and be back in school ready for their usual lunchtime. On this day, please 

make sure your child has a warm coat for the walk.  As is tradition, we welcome 

children to wear their festive jumpers with normal school trousers/skirts. 

 

 


